
 

 
From:   
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:59 AM 
To: Joy Foster 
Subject: Special Use permit for Susan Rausch 
 
Hi Joy 
 
As my husband and I will be out of town May 17th we will not be able to 
attend the hearing concerning Susan Rausch's special use permit. As 
Susan's closest neighbors, we wish to express our support for Susan's 
endeavors both now and going forward. Our only suggestion would be to 
locate said cabins and lodge in such a manner that they will not be 
immediately noticeable to day use people, or infringe on the peaceful 
enjoyment of the natural beauty of Hammond Hill. Knowing Susan, we are 
pretty sure this is also her intention, but wanted to express this desire 
ourselves. 
 
Thank you for adding this to the discussion in our absence. 
 
best regards, 
 
Ann and Charlie Leonard 
46 Hammond Hill 
Freeville, NY 13068 
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